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Presentation of the Washington Blvd Stormwater and Urban Runoff Diversion Project.

Meeting Date: April 8, 2021 at 6:00 PM

Contact Person/Dept: Sean Singletary, P.E., Senior Civil Engineer, Environmental Programs &
Operations, Public Works Dept

Phone Number:  310-253-6457, sean.singletary@culvercity.org
<mailto:sean.singletary@culvercity.org>

Fiscal Impact:  Yes [X]    No [] General Fund:  Yes []     No [X]

Attachments: [Y]

Public Notification:  (E-Mail via GovDelivery) Meetings & Agendas - Sustainability Subcommittee;
Notify Me - Construction, Street Maintenance and Closures; Stay Informed - Construction, Street
Maintenance and Closures, Sustainability and Environmental Issues, Environmental Programs and
Events (03/30/21)

Department Approval: Charles D. Herbertson, Public Works Director / City Engineer
______________________________________________________________________

BACKGROUND

To comply with stormwater quality mandates for trash, metals, bacteria and other pollutants, the City
of Culver City has partnered with Costco to build and operate a stormwater and runoff diversion
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facility along Washington Blvd and Glencoe Ave. The facility will capture dry weather runoff and
stormwater and store it for diversion to the sewer system and future irrigation needs.

DISCUSSION

The Public Works Department’s Environmental Programs & Operations Division invites members of
the public to a virtual community meeting regarding the Washington Blvd Stormwater and Urban
Runoff Diversion Project. City staff and representatives from the City’s consultant CWE will be
presenting the project and answering questions.

The Washington Boulevard Stormwater and Urban Runoff Diversion Project is slated to begin
construction in summer 2021.

Additional information about the project can be found at:

<https://www.culvercity.org/City-Hall/City-Projects/Washington-Boulevard-Stormwater-and-Urban-
Runoff-Project>

Contact sean.singletary@culvercity.org <mailto:sean.singletary@culvercity.org> or 310-253-6457
with comments or questions about the meeting topic.

ATTACHMENTS

Map of Washington Blvd Stormwater and Urban Runoff Diversion Project Details

MEETING PARTICIPATION

Thursday, April 8, 2021, at 6:00 PM

· Virtual meeting participation requires registration at
<https://www.culvercity.org/City-Hall/Meetings-Agendas>

· Written comments can be submitted to public.works@culvercity.org
<mailto:public.works@culvercity.org>
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